
“By three methods we may learn wisdom: First, by reflection,  
which is noblest; Second, by imitation, which is easiest; and third by  

experience, which is the bitterest.” –Confucius
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	Shout Out Quote: Dear Tonia, 

Congratulations on your “Shout Out” recognition for the values of Learning, Accountability, and Continuous Improvement. Cynde Larsen wrote, “Tonia leads a strong program, with highly sought-after graduates and important ties to our local healthcare employers.  This year, she has taken on a new role as a peer reviewer for MAERB, the programmatic accreditor for Medical Assistants.  Tonia is actively working with MAERB, reviewing programmatic accreditation materials for peer institutions.  She is learning and strenthening her knowledge and skills.  Tonia is setting an excellent example for her students and colleagues through her growth mindset and dedication to continuous self-growth and improvement. Shout out to Tonia for modeling our College values of Learning, Accountability, and Continuous Improvement!”  

Thank you for exhibiting the College Values and for all you do to make the College a better place.  Your willingness to engage in continuous improvement is invaluable!



